Item ... ... ... ... L. 14
Manager’s Report No. ....... ... 21
Council Meeting .. ... .. .. 04/67/019
TO: CITY MANAGER DATE: 20040729
FROM: DIRECTOR ENGINEERING FILE: 35000-40-26

SUBJECT: BYRNE ROAD - MARINE WAY TO FRASER PARK DRIVE

PURPOSE: To seek Council approval to award a purchase order to relocate BC Hydro facilities
which form part of the Byrne Road construction plans for this year.

RECOMMENDATION:
1. THAT Council authorize the issuing of a purchase order to BC Hydro in the amount

of $336,000 for the relocation of BC Hydro facilities which form part of road
improvements on Byrne Road - Marine Way to Fraser Park Drive.

REPORT

Byrme Road, south of Marine Way, is designated as a major industrial collector street within the
Burnaby Transportation Plan. The 2004 - 2008 Capital Budget includes provision for a phased
construction program that will complete this portion of Byrne Road to full industrial standards.

Council at its meeting of 2004 May 17 approved funding of $2.6M to finance the planned
construction within 2004. The project budget included provision for the relocation of the BC Hydro
facilities to their utlimate location. To allow BC Hydro to undertake these relocation works a
purchase order in the amount of $336,000 (inclusive of 7% GST) is required for the upcoming
construction.

The Purchasing Manager concurs with the recommendation contained in this report.

(L. C

W.C. Sinclair, P. Eng.
DIRECTOR ENGINEERING
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ce: Director Finance
Purchasing Manager
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